
 
Christ United Methodist Church 

Morning Worship: 9:00 a.m. 
November 29, 2020  

First Sunday of Advent 

 

 

 

Gathering Music 

Welcome and Announcements 

Lighting of the Advent Candle - Hope 

Prelude 

Prayers of the People – Silent Prayer - Meditation Music 

Pastoral Prayer 

Scripture: Isaiah 64:1-9 

Morning Message 

Hymn: #196 – Come, Thou Long-Expected Jesus 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 

Rosanne Kalinowski, Pastor 
Home:  419.698.9908; Cell:  419.376.3618 

Email:  flameandcross@yahoo.com 

Participants: 
Minister ....................................................................................  Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist ............................................................................................................. Linda Allen 
 
Calendar for week of November 29 – December 5, 2020: 
Worship ................................................ 9:00 a.m. ................................... Sunday, Nov. 29 
Boy Scout Troop 358 ............................ 7:00 p.m. .................................... Tuesday, Dec. 1 
Boy Scout Roundtable .......................... 7:00 p.m. .................................. Thursday, Dec. 3 
 
Statistics for October 25, 2020: 
General Fund  .................................................................................................... $4,260.00 
Hall Use .................................................................................................................. $20.00 
 
Attendance for October 25, 2020:  61 
 
Drive Through Trunk or Treat with Cloverdale UMC held on Saturday, October 31 was a 
HUGE success. Thanks to everyone who participated. 
 
Food Pantry: The Agape Food Pantry team will be purchasing 35, 4-lb. boneless hams 
from Frobose Meat Locker at $8 each for the pantry patrons (1-2 per family, depending 
on size of family).  

If you would like to donate to the Food Pantry by purchasing a ham(s), please make your 
check out to Portage CUMC and indicate on the memo line “hams for Food Pantry”. 

Additionally, financial contributions to the Pantry are always appreciated. 

 
Concerns: 
Linda Allen 
Vicky Allen 
Millie and Bob Broka 
(please continue to pray for those whose names have been removed from the list) 
 
 
 

 
 


